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January 5, 2015 
 
 
 
Mr. Michael Ramirez, Plant Manger  
Hood Packaging Corporation  
1887 Gateway Boulevard 
Arden Hills, MN  55112 
 
RE: November 26, 2014 Notice of Violation-Completion of Corrective Actions  
 
Dear Mr. Ramirez: 
 
This letter acknowledges that Hood Packaging Corporation (Regulated Party) has completed the 
corrective action requirements described in the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency’s (MPCA) 
November 26, 2014 Notice of Violation (NOV). 
 
Based upon the information received from the Regulated Party, the MPCA staff has determined that the 
corrective action requirements contained in the NOV have been completed. 
 
Please note, that the NOV and the Regulated Party’s response will remain on record at the MPCA and 
your response does not preclude the MPCA from taking further action with respect to the violation 
listed in the NOV.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jon Gegen at 651-757-2383. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter and your cooperation in fulfillment of the requirements.  
 
Sincerely, 

John Elling 
This document has been electronically signed. 

John Elling 
Supervisor, Hazardous Waste Compliance Unit 
St. Paul Office 
Industrial Division 
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cc: Laura Piotrowski, Ramsey County Department of Public Health  
 Beverly Conerton, MPCA Attorney 
 John Elling, MPCA 
 Brian Gove, MPCA 
 Enforcement Data Coordinator – Enforcement Database Tracking No. 19994 
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